DECLINE PERMISSION TO DISPLAY STUDENT PHOTOS, VIDEO IMAGES, OR STUDENT WORK
Dear Parent/Guardian:
As part of the school’s effort to keep the community fully informed, there may be occasions causing the District to use images and/or
pictures of your student individually or in a group photo.

All of the uses of photos, video images, and student work would be for non-commercial purposes and may include use in:

School newsletters (print and electronic)

Newspapers, publications, yearbook

School site and/or district websites

Televised board meetings or other televised events

If this form is not returned, the district will assume that you have granted permission for the District to take and use photos, video
images, and/or student work of your student(s) for use as outlined above.

If you do not want to allow the use of your student(s) photos/images/student work, please return the tear-off form on the

bottom of this notice to your child’s school office.

1, , do not give permission for the District to use photographs/images/student work of my

student(s).

I Student’s Name: I Gr: I School Site:




